Dear badminton friends,


We would like to thank all participants of the first - Zagreb Youth Open tournament - for being here, playing matches and, we hope, having good time.
The tournament was organized for the first time and we like to think it was a successful one.

We hope to see all of you and new visitors again this year for the second Zagreb Youth Open tournament 2014 (U9,U11,U13,U15,U17).

We need to inform you that this year for the second Zagreb Youth Open 2014 tournament which will be held on 13th and 14th of September2014Tournament Committee have decided for the small change from the first tournament, is that we add the age group under 17 with all five disciplines. You can see this changes in our new invitation. 

Please mark your calendars for the 13th and 14th of September 2014!

Let us create something nice for our kids with your help and the help of all others who will join us in the years to come.


Thank You!

Best regards,

The Tournament Committee

http://www.badminton-zagreb.hr/ 
